
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 44 of 2022 

30 November 2022 

 

Resignation of Approved Member   

 

This Circular is to inform Members that Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. (“APEX”) and Asia 

Pacific Clear Pte. Ltd. (“APC”) has approved the resignation of UOB Kay Hian Private Limited 

as a General Member of APEX and General Clearing Member of APC. 

 

The resignation is effective from end of day on 30 November 2022. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Member Supervision 

membersupervision@asiapacificex.com  

 

 

 

 


